
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TYPHOON MAYSAK – CHINA 
 
September 1, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
As reported by The National Meteorological Center of China, Typhoon Maysak has moved towards 
Southeast of the East China Sea with increased intensity. Please be prepared to experience some delays 
in the shipment and vessels at affected ports.  
 
As of Date of Advisory, some vessels have experienced delayed port CY opening at Ningbo 
Meishan/Phase III/Phase II terminals. We are also working with carriers on extension application and will 
work with impacted customers on necessary mitigation.  
 
Currently, there is no impact on Ningbo and Shanghai general port operations. We will continue to 
monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any further questions or 
concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 
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